
 

  
 
 
 
 

SECTION 75 ROADS ACT, 1993 
S.I. NO. 119 ROADS REGULATIONS, 1994 

 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ROADS 

NOTICE OF INTENTION 
 

MAIN STREET, BAGENALSTOWN (R-705) 
 
 
Carlow County Council wishes to give notice of its intention to close the above road to 
facilitate Shareridge Utilited Ltd in the carrying out of essential maintenance works. 
 
Main Street, Bagenalstown (R-705) between its junction with High Street and its 
junction with Market Square will be temporarily closed on the following dates and times; 
 

• 20th May 2024 at 07:30hrs to the 31st May 2024 at 18:30hrs 
 
Diversion routes will be sign posted and local access will be maintained.  
 
Submissions regarding this temporary road closure may be made in writing to Ray 
Wickham, A/Senior Engineer, Roads & Transportation Department, Carlow County 
Council, County Buildings, Athy Road, Carlow, R93 E7R7 and/or via e-mail to 
seniorengineer@carlowcoco.ie to be received no later than 17:00 hrs on Friday, 26th 
April 2024. 
 
Pádraig O’Gorman, 
Director of Services. 
 
 


